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Order of Worship 
 

Morning Worship 
 

#480 Blessed Assurance (v.1,3)  

Welcome  

#3 Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah 

#19 Come, Thou Almighty King  

Prayer 

Night with Ebon Pinion  

#269 Thomas’ Song  

Lord’s Supper 

Contribu�on 

Great Are You Lord (v.1, repeat)  

#948 I Am Resolved (v.1,2,4)  

Counterfeit Chris�ans? 

#918 Out of My Bondage (v.1,2,4)  

Announcements 

#629 True-Hearted, Whole-Hearted (v.1,2)  

Prayer 
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES SUNDAY    Bible Study      Morning Worship    Evening Worship/Edgemere WEDNESDAY    Ladies’ Bible Class    Bible Study 
9:30 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 6:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m. 7:00 p.m. 

Morning Morning Morning Morning SSSSERMONERMONERMONERMON    

Counterfeit Christians ? 



• Teen Bible Study at the Edwards home:        

7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. tomorrow 

• Singing in the Youth Center: Tuesday, January 3, 

7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

• Lunch Ladies in the Youth Center: Wednesday, 

January 4, 6:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

• T-3 sign up: Deadline is Sunday, January 8;     

fee is $45.00  

HOSPITALS & REHAB FACILITIES 

B�������� M���������: Lois McNeely - Room 134 

K��� W���: Joan Long - Room 107, no visitors please 

T� !�"� C!������� C��� C�����: Jeannie Segers - Room 304A 

U����� R�$����� H����! C��� S%���": Norma Davis - 702  
DIRECTORY CHANGES 

Faye Welborn (Arbor House), 1525 Hwy, 79 S, W.F., TX 76302  
Her room number will not be available till later in the week. 

Prayer Requests 

• David Owen: recovery from shoulder surgery 

• Bob Self is in the process of boosting his immune system.  

• Mark Wells, recovery from back surgery 

• Gene Moore: Armon Baker (Janet’s dad) is in Hospice care with CHF. 
Georgiana Handy (Gene’s mom) has breast cancer. 

• Eddie & Linda Marinez: Lois McNeely - health, Lupe Pearson (Eddie’s 
sister) health, Wanda Hoeffner 

• Corrinne Hall: Bob Hall’s dementia is progressing. 

• Dennis Cady will be leaving January 3 for South Sudan & will return    
February 11. 

• Chuck Dennis will be leaving for South Sudan January 17 & will return 
February 11. 

• Continue to remember: Mikki Fugett, Natasha Stevens, Doris Willis, 
Charles Grisham, Roberto Sanchez’s family, Lisa (Dot Green’s daughter), 
Martha Whitford (Wanona Harper’s sister), Crystal Bowen (Simon Welch’s 
grandmother), Marcy Beaver (Herman & Margie’s newborn great-
granddaughter), Lauryn (Sandi McCoy’s great-niece), Sharlene Martin’s 
grandson (Judy Lee’s friend), George   Fonville  

• Remember those doing mission work: Home Mission/John Orr; Webb/
Joel Banks in Argentina; Joshua Marcum in Ecuador; Paul & Janet Kee in 
West Africa; Raime Perez, Roberto Piño, Idalberto Diaz, and Ricardo  
Ferrin in Cuba; Worldwide Spanish Literature Ministry 

• Remember those in the military and their families 
Good News 

• James Thomas: “God blesses believers and God is good.” 

• Monty & Deena Tracy: “Hagen is doing great!” 
• Shayne & Lindi Marsicano: “Eradyn’s surgery went well and she is doing 

great.”  
 

 

Student Journey  
at Misha & Betsy’s house  

4737 Alamo  
Thursday, January 5  
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.  

Announcements 
� The area-wide service will be at Edgemere 6:00 p.m. this evening. 

� The church office will be closed January 2. 

� Men’s Devo�onal: Tuesday, 6:30 - 7:30 a.m. in the Family Center 

� Ladies Bible Class will resume this Wednesday, January 4, at 

10:00 a.m. with an orienta�on to the Spring study in the book of 

John. 

� All volunteers for The Sonshine House are requested to meet in 

the Family Center a5er the 10:30 services Sunday, January 8, for 

a group photo to be used  for the upcoming ministry fair. 

� The Sunday a5ernoon singing class resumes January 8. 

� Monday Night For the Master: January 9 in the Family Center, 

6:00 p.m. 

� The Bible Study for Young Families & Singles resumes January 16 

in the Youth Center, 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. 

� 39er’s Game Day: Tuesday, January 10, 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

� The Tipton Children's Home truck will be here January 17-19. 

Items needed are: assorted cereal, sliced peaches, Ritz crackers, 

Pop Tarts, coffee, canned tuna, canned chili, Vienna Sausage, 

Picante sauce/salsa, SpagheD-O’s, paper towels, toilet �ssue. 

� Myron Bruce is taking a charter bus to the Freed Hardeman    

University Lectureship February 5-9. The cost is $100 per person. 

You may contact Myron at 214-304-0286 or contact the church 

office  by January 15, if you are interested.  

If  you can host young men or women of the 
Freed-Hardeman University Chorale in your 
home on January 10, please sign up at the   
Information Center. 

 FHU 
Chorale 

 

Dear Faith Village Family- 

The Beatrice Lovelady Family would like to 

thank you for all you did for her and for us. 

We appreciated the visits, calls, cards, the 

many paper products sent to our house, the 

lunch before the funeral, the use of the 

church and the song service for the  

funeral, also the donations to various  

ministries at Faith Village. Mom loved coming 

to church and really missed everyone when 

she was not able to attend. You will always 

have a special place in our heart for caring and 

loving our mom.  

The Beatrice Lovelady Family 

The Sonshine House is in need of children's clothing 

as well as toiletry items such as bath soap, paper    
products, toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant, etc... 

Ministry Fair in the Foyer Ministry Fair in the Foyer Ministry Fair in the Foyer Ministry Fair in the Foyer     
 

Sunday, January 15 & 22,  
10:15-10:30 a.m.. & after worship. 

 

Potluck Dinner hosting the Freed-Hardeman University Chorale will be Tuesday, January 10, 5:30 p.m. Concert to follow at 7:00 p.m.                              Please bring a dish, drink and or dessert.  


